
Celebrate Sandy and Carol! 
May 11, 4 PM—6 PM at St. Mary’s     

Outreach Center (3900 Roland Avenue) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

I wanted to write to you say thank you. You give so much to your people. 
You allow them to feel dignity, confidence, love and unconditional support. 
You have a true gift and you share that with the world. That is a beautiful 

example for me- for all of us on how to be in this world. -J.P., client 

Come celebrate the years of service that Sandy and Carol have  
provided through St. Mary's Outreach Center. Light refreshments 

will be served.  

If you feel so moved, in lieu of gifts, please consider making a    

tribute gift to St. Mary's Outreach Center, by mail or at  

smocbaltimore.org, in honor of this occasion  

Fundraiser at Cosima 

Mill No. 1!  

May 9, 5:00 PM - closing 

3000 Falls Road 

Baltimore, MD 21211 

Bring your family and friends 

for a delicious meal and   

wonderful evening.  

When dining, please identify 

that you are there to support 

St. Mary's Outreach Center 

and Cosima Mill No. 1 will 

donate 20% of the cost of 

your order to SMOC. 

Reservations are preferred. 

Call 443-708-7352 or          

reserve online at                  

www.cosimamill1.com.  

 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center 

3900 Roland Ave 
Baltimore, MD  21211 
410-366-3106 
smoc3900@comcast.net 

smocbaltimore.org 

 



New Chapter for St. Mary's Outreach Center 

It is with a heavy heart, and with great anticipation, that I share with you that I 

will be retiring as Executive Director. I am delighted to announce that Tasha 

Cornish will be the new Executive Director of St. Mary’s Outreach Center. 

 

Tasha first came to St. Mary's Outreach Center as an intern while she was 

completing her masters degree at the Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of 

Public Health. Since graduation, she has gained experience in community 

health administration and  chronic disease management, and has stayed      

involved with SMOC by serving on the Board of Directors. 

Tasha's professional and personal skills make her an excellent fit for the position of Executive Director, 

and I am excited to watch St. Mary's thrive under her direction.  

 

This is my eleventh year as the Executive Director, and I have enjoyed every one of them. It has been a 

blessing to me to be able to serve the senior population in the Greater Hampden Community.  Serving 

each one of my clients has been like helping my mom or dad, and words cannot express my gratitude 

for the warmth I have felt over the years. While I am stepping down from the Executive Director  

position, I will continue to work at St. Mary's Outreach Center part-time to help our clients meet the 

challenge of living self-sufficiently with dignity and respect.  

 

We hope that you can join us in celebrating my retirement on May 11, 4-6 PM, here at St. Mary's  

Outreach Center (information). During this time, we will also celebrate the contributions of Carol Wol-

bert, Resource and Referral Associate, who is planning her upcoming retirement as well.  

 

Forever thankful,  

Sandra Simmons, Executive Director 

St. Mary’s Outreach Center                                            April 2017 

 

Connections 

 
Bringing people and services together:  Changing lives for the better ! 


